Date: 23-07-2024

Dear Parents,

Please note that due to continued rain fall, and water logging in several areas, the school will
disperse early. hence school buses will leave school along with students by 12:30 PM.

Parents are requested to make necessary arrangements to receive their wards at the respective bus
stops accordingly.

Regards

VGS-Baben
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